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FOREIGN RIDER REPORT 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

Please be advised that a Foreign Rider should also be appointed for each International 
Dressage Event. 

The Foreign Rider will be designated by the Organising Committee prior to the beginning 
of the event and his/her identity should be announced during the draw.  A notice to this 
effect should also be displayed in the show office and in the stables.  The duty of the 
Foreign Rider will be to liaise with the Foreign Judge on all matters of technical concern 
and to fill in the Foreign Rider report attached and return it to us. 

We wish you a very successful event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Philippe MAYNIER 
 

Assistant Dressage and Para-Equestrian Dressage 
 


